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Federal Communications Commission 
 
February 7, 2012 
 
RE: FCC ID: YETCELFI-RS240WU, EA272711 
Correspondence Reference Number: 41080 
 
Attention: Jyun-Cheng Chen 
 
Please find our response to your question on this application below in blue: 

1) Please verify and confirm the 5.2 GHz frequency listing I added in the NII filing 
on your behalf.  

a. Verified and confirmed. 
2) Your arguments on ATPC and uniform channel usage are acceptable.  

a. Noted 
3) The confidentiality request letter asks for BOMs, however the parts list and tune-

up procedure exhibit currently is empty with the NII filing (complete with the 
TNB filing).  

a. We have uploaded the parts list and tune up procedure exhibits for the Part 
15 filing. Please note it was our understanding, based on section 2.1033(b) 
of the FCC rules that these items are not required for a Part 11, 15 or 18 
filing which is why they were not uploaded originally with this filing. 
They were uploaded with the part 27 filing per section 2.1033(c) and thus 
the request that they be held confidential. 

4) Please add RF exposure warning message (separation distance) in the user's 
manual. Both uplink and downlink should be considered active at the same time 
when suggesting such a distance in the manual. 

a. A revised user manual with the RF exposure warning has been uploaded 
(refer to file “420N003-002-001-10R51_FCCpending.pdf”) 

 
 
Regards, 

 
David W. Bare 
Chief Engineer 
 
DWB/dmg 


